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FINANCE AND ADMINISTRATION COMMITTEE

Auditor-General Strategic Plan

%« Mr CRANDON (Coomera—LNP) (10.00 am): | wish to table an update for the Legislative Assembly
regarding the work of the Auditor-General. The Finance and Administration Committee is required under
the Auditor-General Act to liaise with the Auditor-General with regard to the preparation of his strategic
audit plan. The committee will be consulting with the other portfolio committees and the Committee of the
Legislative Assembly as part of this process.

The Auditor-General’s first strategic audit plan was due to be published by 1 July 2012. The act
allows for another date to be agreed between the Auditor-General and the committee. The Auditor-General
has requested, in view of the timing of the election, the subsequent reconstitution of the committee system
and the government’s decision to defer the budget until September, an extension for the finalisation of the
plan until 30 September 2012. In line with section 87 of the act, the committee has agreed to this request
and the date for the first strategic audit plan will now be 30 September 2012.

Tabled paper: Finance and Administration Committee: Update regarding the work of Auditor-General [256].
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